
These three days of training form part of the National Numeracy Strategy.
They are designed to help teachers to stengthen their knowledge of mathematical topics in the
Framework for teaching mathematics from Reception to Year 6, and how to teach them
effectively.

The course is aimed at any teachers who have not yet attended a National Numeracy Strategy
"5 Day course".

Supply funding will be available for 30 teachers, and places limited initally to 1 per
school.

Time

£0.00Cost:

Lunch and refreshments will be provided on each day.

Course leaders:  Pete Yong and Constance Tyce.

4MN030
Activity Ref.

Key Stage1 and Key Stage 2 3-Day Course
(GYEAZ)

Regency Dolphin Hotel, Great Yarmouth
Venue

22/6/2004
Date

Mathematics / Numeracy

9.00 - 3.30

Michelle Bush

and
23/6/2004
and
24/6/2004

Regency Dolphin Hotel

Regency Dolphin Hotel

4MN030

4MN030

Telephone: Fax: E-mail:
michelle.bush@norfolk.gov.uk

First
Primary
Middle

INSET

Fully funded by the GYEAZ including supply

9.00-3.30

9.00-3.30

Norfolk Education Advisory Services
Professional Development Centre
Woodside Road
Norwich  NR7 9QL

01603 700236

To apply for a place at this activity please visit our INSET Opportunities website at
http://advisoryservice.norfolk.gov.uk/inset or complete a booking form and return it to:

Norfolk Education Advisory Services

01603 433276

http://advisoryserviceactive.norfolk.gov.uk/Inset/FMPro?-db=training%20mgr%20003.fp3&-format=record%5fdetail.htm&-lay=website2&-sortfield=Date&-op=eq&TitleSummary2=4MN030&-max=2147483647&-recid=42367&-find=
http://advisoryserviceactive.norfolk.gov.uk/Inset/FMPro?-db=training%20mgr%20003.fp3&-format=record%5fdetail.htm&-lay=website2&-sortfield=Date&-op=eq&TitleSummary2=4MN030&-max=2147483647&-recid=42367&-find=
http://advisoryserviceactive.norfolk.gov.uk/Inset/FMPro?-db=training%20mgr%20003.fp3&-format=record%5fdetail.htm&-lay=website2&-sortfield=Date&-op=eq&TitleSummary2=4MN030&-max=2147483647&-recid=42367&-find=
http://advisoryserviceactive.norfolk.gov.uk/Inset/default.htm
mailto:michelle.bush@norfolk.gov.uk

